
Merry Christmas! 
December-2019 

Dear Friends & Family, 

 It is with great joy and excitement that we write you at this time of year, to wish you a very 

blessed & joyful Christmas!  The birthday celebration of Jesus, God made flesh, who came to be our 

Savior!  His gift is ours by faith and it gives us eternal life!   We are excited to know that His second 

coming could very well be in our lifetime. 

              We are headed to Spokane, WA, for our family Christmas!  Our son Michael and daughter, 

Tiana invited us all there for the Holidays. Our other two will be going there, as well as my parents. 

(Paul & Pat Dye) ☺   This will be a very special time for all of us to be together, celebrate Jesus’ birth, 

and to make memories as a family!  

  We also have some very exciting news to share with you!  Our son and daughter in-love are 

expecting a little baby boy in March, 2020.  So as you can imagine we have a lot to be thankful for and 

much to look forward to as we become grandparents.  

 Since our last letter, not much has changed concerning the Lord showing us His plan as to our 

future but we are continuing to thank Him in advance,  that He knows perfectly what that is and what 

it looks like.  We are assured of Him being faithful to us and revealing it in His perfect time.  We will 

take steps, out in faith, after the first of the year to see what doors open or close.  We greatly 

appreciate your prayers on our behalf as this time has been difficult not hearing from the Lord as we 

have in the past.  We are not sure why, but our walk is by faith, not by sight, so we continue to trust 

and wait upon Him. 

 Kristine is working as a traveling nurse in California right now, but will be transferring to WA, 

after her nephew is born.  Lee has been promised a full-time job in the New Year, in his engineering 

company, near Phoenix.  Lisa has added three people to one of her Bible studies, a 92 year old man 

and his daughter and care-giver.  The care-giver is “ripe” and like a sponge and so open to believing 

God and taking His Word to her heart.  Lisa was also able to sub for a teacher, who went to meet her 

first grandson, in the Christian school she used to teach Spanish in.  Kevin continues to meet with 

Kristine’s boyfriend, and he has so many questions and is learning God’s truth for the first time.  

Please keep him in your prayers so that he may believe and trust God’s Word soon!   

 Last month Kevin went to a Multi-Ethnic conference that he was invited to with Missions Door, 
and there it became evident as so many aspects of our world is, that the “world” and it’s philosophies 
are creeping into our “Christian” society and diluting God’s Word and truth!  It’s so very sad and 
behooves us to stay close to the truth and be bold as in the days of the apostles!  Our mission remains 
the same for all of us as believers to speak the truth with love and disciple those who we have 
influence over and be the “light” in this dark world.  Jesus came to bring Light…because He is the Light 
of the world!  ☺   Let’s be that to those around us this Christmas!  God bless and keep you close to His 
side! Our love and warm greetings!   

                                           With Love and joyful hearts,         

Kevin and Lisa Lewis 


